
Notice of Study Commencement 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study 

University Avenue & Victoria Avenue 

The City of Windsor has initiated a study to review the existing roadway elements along 
the University Avenue and Victoria Street corridors and consider opportunities within 
the right-of-way to provide a pleasant experience for all roadway users. The study 
corridors are illusted on the key plan and include University Avenue West/East between 
Huron Church Road and McDougall Street and Victoria Avenue from Chatham Street 
West to Park Street West. The study will consider opportunities to optimize the right- 
of-way to achieve safe, efficient, comfortable and convenient travel for roadway users 
of all ages, abilities and modes within the study corridors for a 20 year study horizon. 

 
The Study Process 
The project is being planned under Schedule C of the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (October 2000, as amended in 2015) process. This notice signals the 
commencement of the Class EA. The study will define the problem, identify alternative 
solutions, analyze, and evaluate each alternative based on the potential impacts to the 
natural, social and economic environments. In consultation with the public and external 
agencies, a preferred design will be determined. 

A key component of this study is public and agency consultation. Two Public Information 
Centres (PIC) will be held to present the study progress and obtain public input. Public 
Information Centre details will be advertised closer to the consultation dates under a 
separate notice. 
If you have any questions regarding the study, or would like to be included on the project 
mailing list, please contact one of the Project Team members below; 

 
Jaime Garcia, P.Eng. 
Consultant Project Manager 
CIMA Canada Inc. (CIMA+) 
3027 Harvester Road, Suite 400 
Burlington, ON L7N 3G7 
Tel: 289-288-0287 ext. 6814 
WindsorUniversityAve.EA@cima.ca 

Josette Eugeni, P. Eng. 
Manager of Transportation Planning 
City of Windsor 
1266 McDougall Street 
Windsor, ON N8X 3M7 
Tel: 519-255-6418 
jeugeni@citywindsor.ca 

This notice was first issued on July 25, 2018 
 

Personal Information is being collected under the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act .This information will be used for the purpose of gathering feedback for 
completing the environmental assessment. Questions about this collection may be directed to 
Kenneth Andoh-Dontoh, Transportation Engineer I, at (519) 255-6247 ext. 6025, e-mail kandoh- 
dontoh@citywindsor.ca. 

Key Plan 
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